
 

Presbyterian Women’s Churchwide Gathering  

 
Gift cards requested for social support agencies. 

 

 
 

At the PW Churchwide Gathering this summer, gift cards will be collected for Bethel Hills 
and Presbyterian Children’s Homes and Services. Bethel Hills is a residential community in 
Missouri that provides supportive housing, social and educational opportunities for adults 
with and without developmental disabilities. Presbyterian Children’s Homes and Services 
offers programming that helps vulnerable children, strengthens families, and builds 
communities. They're located in Texas, Missouri, and Louisiana. 
  

Gift cards in any amount for Lowe’s, Amazon, Target, or Walmart are requested. A financial 

donation can be made to put toward the purchase of the gifts cards.  

 

Make out checks to Presbyterian Women in the Presbytery of Albany with CWG gift cards in the 

memo line. Send gift cards or money to Rosalie Hemingway, 3213 Church St., Valatie, NY 

12184.  

 

Donations are needed by August 1. 

  

Andrea Ralph, the PW in the Presbytery Moderator will take the gift cards to the Churchwide 

Gathering. 

  

Thank you in advance from the PW in the Presbytery of Albany Coordinating Team 

https://albanypresbytery.org/events/2024-presbyterian-women-churchwide-gathering/
https://www.bethelhills.org/
https://www.pchas.org/

